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Dear Resident, 

 

Proposal to introduce resident permit bays in Drayton Road, Borehamwood 

Based on the outcome of the Borehamwood Review consultation carried out in April 

2024, the Council has decided to install additional resident permit bays in Drayton 

Road outside number 44.  

Please see attached map outlining the proposals. If you have any comments 

regarding the proposals, please send them via email to 

parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk. 

I shall be grateful if you could send your response by the 28th March 2025 

Yours sincerely  

Harry Branch 
Traffic Engineer 
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